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 The Executive Director presents his compliments and, for the information of 

Members, attaches a communication from the Government of Brazil which requests that 

it be circulated to Members of the Organization and to the Sherpas of the Coffee Public-

Private Task Force.  
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 PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF BRAZIL 
 TO INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN LONDON 
 
 

Rebraslon-059/2021 
 

The Permanent Representation of Brazil to International Organizations in 

London presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the International Coffee 

Organization (ICO) and has the honour to refer to the support to the work of the ICO 

received from the Swiss State Secretariat for Economic Affairs (SECO), particularly 

regarding the Coffee Public-Private Task Force (CPPFT). 

 

In this respect, a letter has been sent to SECO’s Head of Economic Development 

Cooperation, Ambassador Dominique Paravicini, by means of which the Brazilian 

Government congratulates him for the support given to the ICO. The document 

expresses the satisfaction of Brazil with SECO’s efforts to enable the CPPTF, which is 

an initiative the Brazilian Government considers essential to the Organization and 

which thus far has been accomplished successfully thanks to the commitment of all 

concerned. Attached are a copy of the letter sent by this Representation to Ambassador 

Dominique Paravicini and a copy of his reply. 

 

The circulation of this note and its attachments to the other Member countries 

and to the Coffee Public-Private Task Force sherpas is kindly requested. 

 

The Permanent Representation of Brazil to International Organizations in 

London takes this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the International Coffee 

Organization the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
 
 

London, 17 September 2021 
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File reference: SECO-540.21-10/5 
Bern, 15 September 2021 

Your letter dated 7 September 2021 

Dear Ambassador Farani }cc  

I would like to thank you very much for your letter dated 7 September 2021. We appreciate your kind 
words on Switzerland's contribution to the CPPTF and to the revision of the International Coffee Agree-
ment (ICA). 

I fully share your views on the importance of a close cooperation between the International Coffee 
Organization (ICO) and the private sector, as well as. on the need for a continuous and institutionalized 
dialogue. Neither the ICO nor the CPPTF can be fully successful without the proactive support and 
engagement of Brazil as the largest global coffee producing country. I therefore would like to thank you 
for all the support your country is providing on these issues. 

I am looking forward to see the revised ICA becoming alive and to continuing to support the ICO's work 
towards a strong, more transparent and more sustainable world of coffee. 

Yours,faithfully--y  

Ambassador Dominique Paravicini 
Head of Economic Development Cooperation 

State Secretariat for Economic Affairs SECO 
Dominique Paravicini 
Holzikofenweg 36 
3003 Bern 
Tel. +41 58 465 63 57 
dominique. paravicini@seco.admin.ch  
https://www.seco.admin.ch  
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Copy to: 
- Ambassador Markus Leitner, Ambassador to the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ire- 

land 
Ms. Stefanie Kong, Counsellor, Embassy of Switzerland in the United Kingdom 
Mr. Daniel Lauchenauer, Program Manager, State Secretariat of Economic Affairs SECO 
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